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Diary dates for the Autumn Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

02.10.19 Yr 1 to Ash End Farm – all day 

10.10.19 Yr 5 to Coombe Abbey River 

Study - a.m. only 

10.10.19 KS2 SATs evening for Yr 6 

parents 6.00 start 

14.10.19 Rev Gail to deliver Harvest 

Assembly  

17.10.19 3.15 till 4.15 and 5 till 6  - 

Phonics evening for parents 

Rec/KS1 

18.10.19 2.15 Yr 4 Class Assembly for 

parents 

21.10.19 Flu Immunisations for Rec to Yr. 

6 

21.10.19 3.30-6.00 Parents’ Evening 

22.10.19 Yr 3 to Birmingham Botanical 

Gardens – all day 

24.10.19 4.30-7.30 Parents’ Evening 

25.10.19 2.15 Yr 5 Class Assembly for 

parents 

25.10.19 2.45 EYFS Celebration Assembly 

25.10.18 School finishes 3.15 

w.c. 28.10.18 Half term 

04.11.18 (Mon) INSET Training Day 

05.11.18 (Tues) Children back in school 

08.11.19 2.15 Yr 6 Class Assembly for 

parents 
 

 

INSET   

Monday 4th November 

+1 more to be decided 

PLEASE NOTE 

Coventry school holidays may differ to 

Warwickshire for October, February and 

May half term. Please check websites for 

details. 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance for week commencing 23rd  

September overall was 96%.  Good 

Attendance achieved. 
 

 

 
 
Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Dodgeball Y3 & Y4 3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday Football Y3 & Y4 12.30 – 1.00 

Multi skills Y1 & Y2  3.15 – 4.15 

Thursday  Football  Y4/5/6 3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Penalty Shoot-
out 

KS2 12.30-1.00 

 

 

Please pop along to our phonics evening for 

parents for EYFS/KS1 on Thursday 17th 

October (disco night). Lots of useful 

information will be given by Mrs Harris 

regarding the new expectations for phonics. 

YR   91% Y4   94% Winner this 

week is 

Y3 with 99%  

Well Done!  

Y1   94% Y5   98% 

Y2   98%            Y6   95% 

AAtttteennddaannccee 



 

 

We have said goodbye to Mrs Hitchings 

after her 18 years of service to the 

school – a very emotional time for all. She 

has been a dedicated member of staff and 

many children, past and present, have very 

fond memories of her. She will take away 

many memories too. Best of luck in your 

new venture Mrs Hitchings. 

I am pleased to announce that Mr Price 

will be taking over as Yr 3 class TA, 

supporting Mrs Hammonds.  
 

 

 
Diamond – Lily-Skye and Eve 

Emerald – Polly-Lola and George 

Ruby – Erin and Ethan 

Sapphire – Georgia and Alfie 

Congratulations to our House Captains. 

They spoke well during their elections and 

the children chose them for the job. 

Thank you for all Year 6 who took part – a 

difficult decision for the children to 

make. 
 

 

 
 

The following year group councillors 

were elected: 

Year 1 – Billy & Simran 

Year 2 – Lucia & Zayn 

Year 3 – Lily & Jack 

Year 4 – Brooke & Demi 

Year 5 – Ashton & Anya 

Year 6 – Amber & Lewis 

 

 

 

 

Our wonderful P.A. have mapped out their 

plans for the coming year and have some 

exciting events for the children and families. 
08.10.19 P.A. meeting 2p.m. – 3p.m. in school 

17.10.19 School Disco 

5-6 Rec/KS1    6.15 -7.15  KS2 

£3.00 to include drinks and either a glow stick or a 

glitter tattoo (no extra money needed for toys) 

13.11.19 Bags to school – fundraising for school 

06.12.19 Christmas Fair  (3.30) and Santa’s Grotto Day – more 

details to follow 

 More events from January – just finalising dates 

 

The P.A. provide a wonderful service for the 

children and families of the school. They are 

only a small band of four parents and without 

their effort last year we would not be able to 

subsidise our Christmas trips again this year 

or purchase recorders for Year 3 children. If 

you can spare any time to support their 

events then please let them or Mrs Hull know.  

Any help is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 
 

We will be holding our annual Harvest 

Assembly for the children only on Monday 14th 

October. Rev Gail will be joining us in the 

morning to remind us all how important the 

work of farmers is and how lucky we are in 

our country where we have a plentiful supply 

of food. 

If you would like to donate produce for our 

Harvest Assembly then please begin to send 

tins and packets in with your child. All 

donations will be sent to Bedworth Foodbank – 

a worthy cause. 



 
  

We are again short of Midday Supervisors at 

school – it is extremely hard to recruit the 

right kind of caring adults for only an hour a 

day. If you or anyone you know who may be 

interested in being a Relief Midday 

Supervisor and also a Cleaner to cover 

absences for us, please contact Mrs Hull at 

the school office for details.  All applicants 

will require a DBS Police check.  

 

 
 

We shall be taking part again this year in the 

Nasal Flu Vaccination programme.   

This will take place in school on Monday 21st  

October for Years Reception to Year 6 

inclusive.   

The Public Health Team are promoting this 

service and hope that most parents will take 

this opportunity to have their child/children 

immunised.  If you have any concerns or 

require any information on this please visit: 

www.nhs.uk/child-flu  

or  

www.gov.uk/government/news/vaccines-and-

gelatine-phe-response 

 

Consent forms were sent home yesterday, 

30th September.  

Please return ALL forms by Friday 

4th October to give or decline 

consent for your child. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Coventry Blaze Ice Hockey 
Sport in the Community School offer 
Sunday 6th October 2019 vs. Cardiff Devils 

5.30pm -  Challenge Cup   at Skydome Arena,  

Croft Road, Coventry CV1 3AZ 

Adult £10  Under-16 £6 
Normal price Adult £18   Under-16 £10 

To book email: 

coventryblazehockey@gmail.com 

And quote name of our school 

Collect and pay for the tickets (in cash) on 

the night of the game. 
 

 

                                          ***** 

 

 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation 

Preparation. 

A programme of preparation for Baptised 

Catholic children wishing to receive the 

Sacraments of First Holy Communion or 

Confirmation will begin in the parish hall 

of Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Church, 

Bulkington on Thursday 7th November.  

Classes run from  4.30 – 5.30pm for 

Communion (Year 3 and above) and 5.30 – 

6.30pm for Confirmation (Year 6). 

To enroll on the programme or for further 

information please email 

cogs3561@hotmail.com or call 024 7632 

7330  
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